THE MEADOW OF WILDWOOD
BOARD MEETING MINUTES
March 2, 2022
  5:00
Board Members in attendance: Mike Bruns, Edwyna McKee, Richard Hausler, and Pat Anderson.
Sherri Nowell was absent due to an illness.
Property Manager: Vicki Viox.
Reports
Meeting minutes: 
January 20, 2022 The Board meeting minutes were approved. 
February 24, 2022 Annual meeting: As the were no residents present and the Board member election determined by write-in vote prior to the meeting, there was no formal meeting held. The Board agreed to include the election results in the next scheduled newsletter.

Financials: The financials were discussed. The Fairfield Utility payment is now by EFT so will be paid the month that it is due, not the month prior. The year to date figures will be off by a month compared to last year. It was noted that the water and utility bills have decreased in the past month.
Delinquencies: The delinquency report was reviewed. 
Old Business
The dryer vent cleaning project has been scheduled for March 14th. Notices have been placed at each entrance and in the memo box.
New Business
The Board will look at the all buildings and potential maintenance projects during the May walk through. That includes the guard rail behind building 1.
Rich Hausler has ordered the material for the maple tree nutrient injections to be completed in mid-spring.

The Board has requested quotes for tree maintenance.

There was a discussion on the attachment preference for the deck spindles. Nuts and bolts are preferred over screws so those replaced last fall will be changed to accommodate that preference.

Premier reported that the storage unit rental will be going up to over $70.00 per month. The Board would like quotes for shed options.
  Meeting adjourned
